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August 24, 1982

Dr. I.S. Glasunov, Director
Division of Noncommunicable Diseases
World Health Organization

Avenue Appia Space 1211

Geneva 27,

SWITZERLAND

Dear Igor:

I am late in acknowledging receipt of your report om an integrated
program for prevention, NCD/82.2. It is a very useful document.

I am sorry that I could not be there to better represent the
community efforts ongoing in this country of which there is no

mention in the section by Manning Feinleib.

Your document should become a classic. It is extremely concise
and thoughtful, Many thanks.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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